
 

 

11th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Autumn Showcase 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Autumn Showcase event, which will take place on Monday 6th 
November from 9:00am-9:30am. This will be an opportunity for parents and carers to 
spend half an hour in their child’s class at the start of the school day looking at the work that 
they have been doing this term. 
 
This is a new event that we will be holding once a term and we hope you find it both enjoyable 
and useful. The dates for the showcase events for the rest of the year are as follows: 
 

Spring Showcase- Monday 5th March 9:00am-9:30am 
Summer Showcase- Monday 2nd July 9:00am-9:30am 

 
If you have more than one child at school then you are free to move between classes as you 
feel necessary. On the morning of the showcase the children will go into class as normal to 
register, then parents will come in to school at 9:00am via either the main reception doors or 
the Chill Zone doors. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 


